From: edward laws I

Sent: 25 June 2023 10:14
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection - almacantar / center point

Dear camden

T write to strongly object to Almacantar’s planning permission to erect screens and seating in St Giles
Square for three full months, starting from July 2023.

This is yet another occurrence of Almacantar applying for step changes in permissions on top of previous
permissions to get what they want in the end and camden enable them

So many examples across licensing and events where almacantar play this game of always asking for a bit
more until they get what they want so at every stage it seems like a small amendment to the baseline but in
aggregate they have destroyed residents lives and camden council five them what they want.

This noise in the square from past events is already proven to get out of control and need to be shut down -
it’s too close to residential building at center point house - people can’t work from home , kids can’t study.
Everyone can’t have quiet enjoyment of their flats - STOP THIS

Almacantar (with camden council supoort) have turned this square next to centre point and the tube station
house into a hub of anti social behavior, Drug dealing, crack and mainline drug taking , alcohol , urinating ,
drunken antics, threatening behavior , mental health issues, - why does no one care how this area has been
destroyed as is now very dangerous, all whilst Almacantar focus is to make profits from ultra luxury
apartments in centre point tower that benefit precisely no one

Camden council have a long track record of letting Almacantar run riot in this area by cosying up to this big
corporate and it’s profiteering ridiculously prices apartments in center point tower all at the expense of tax
paying residents. We have lost natural light in our building, we have suffered years of construction and we
are constantly bullied by Almacantar as they try and push us out of our homes - can someone please stop
them doing this?

True to form Almacantar try and sneak this latest application through (no one was made aware and our
rights to object denies ) and true to form camden council are enablers of corporate greed - any look back on
all the planning permissions, licenses show camden council do not care at all for the long suffering residents
who pay council tax that fund their entity - one day I hope we get accountability for these abuses of power.



Ed
Centre Point House



